
	

	

 
 

AUSTRALIAN CRICKET RIGHTS  
 

 
 

13 April 2018:  Nine Entertainment (ASX:NEC) refers to the media reports today in relation to the 
anticipated grant of cricket rights by Cricket Australia.  NEC confirms that it has not been granted 
rights in relation to Australian international cricket matches from the 2018/19 summer.  This will 
have no impact on NEC's FY18 results.  It is not possible for NEC to give an indication of likely 
impact on FY19 at this time. 
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